
 

 

Dear Potential Tutor: 

1. If you like assisting students with their homework, tutoring and 

mentoring. 

2. If you are a computer science student willing to give back to your 

community. 

3. If you are willing to give up two hours of your time one day a week. 

4. If you like coding and programming. 

5. If you like cyber security and computer applications. 

6. If you are comfortable working with high school students. 

7. If you are willing to get a background check, take an Online Child 

Abuse Safety Training, and take an in-person “Bridges Out of 

Poverty Training”. 

Contact: Lawrence Lindsey, Director Back to Basics Youth Education 

Center, 937-963-2518. Please visit our website at www.lbtbyec.org. 

We are an after-school program, non-profit 501c3. 

We are currently located at 120 W 2nd Street, Dayton, OH. 45402, in the 

Liberty Tower, across from the Schuster Parking Lot.  

We have a Computer Lab with twenty laptops.  

March 1, 2023, we started an after-school tutoring and mentoring program 

at Thurgood Marshall High School Monday – Friday 3:30 – 5:00 PM. 

Saturday Coding and Programming Saturday Classes are still being held at 

the Liberty Tower location from 1:00 – 3:00 PM. 

We want to give back to our Dayton Public School Community. Let us get 

to work!  

 

http://www.lbtbyec.org/
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